
January 5, 2020 

Birthdays 

5: Bill Pitts    6: Gordon Blanchard 

7: Dave Davis, Eugene Haas  

8: John Grissom, Rita Shearin 

9: Genesis Rain Gregory 10: Susan Fearing 

11: Lea Taylor Bonner 

Sunday, January 5 

 4:30 PM Youth Praise 

 4:30 PM Faith Friends 

Monday, January 6  

 6:30 AM  Men’s Reunion Group 

 7:00 PM Men’s Bible Study 

Tuesday, January 7 

 7:00 PM District Prayer Team 

Wednesday, January 8 

 8:00 AM Church Library in use 

 9:30 AM Card Ministry  

          10:00 AM  Prayer Blanket Ministry 

           2:00 PM American Red Cross Blood Drive 

 5:00 PM Prayer  Meeting 

 5:00 PM Evangelism Meeting 

  6:00 PM Stephen Ministry Training 

Thursday, January 9 

 7:00 AM Youth Breakfast 

         10:00 AM Food For Thought 

 4:00 PM Grief Share 

 6:00 PM Resounding Praise 

 7:00 PM Chancel Choir 

 7:00 PM NA Meeting 

Friday, January 10 

 4:00 PM Wedding Rehearsal 

Saturday, January 11 

Ushers 
8:30 AM 

Hank & Teresa Griffin 

11:00 AM  

TBA 
 

Communion Servers 
8:30 AM 

Don & Dianne Jones 

Ed & Rhonda Bethea 

Chris & Kathy Seawell 

11:00 AM 
Aletia Goudy & Lee Petty 

 

Altar Guild 
Chair: Toni Franklin,  

Kitty Burke, Louise Gray,  

Reha Otte 

Want to give Online? 

Use the Online Giving tab at  

mountolivetumc.org  

or scan this QR code  

with your smartphone. 

 (252) 473-2089                             
mountolivetumc.org             

PO Box 787, Manteo, NC 27954 

Mount Olivet United        
Methodist Church 

Contact Us 

Admin - Aletia Goudy 

(252) 473-2089 ext. 21 
admin@mountolivetumc.org 

 

Music - Nathan Schierer 

(252) 473-2089 ext. 25 
nschierer@mountolivetumc.org 

 

Children – Emily Hall 
(252) 473-2089 ext. 29 

olivetkids@mountolivetumc.org 
  

Youth - Michelle Lewis 

(252) 473-2089 ext. 27 
coveobx@mountolivetumc.org 

This Week at Mount Olivet 

Roanoke Island Food Pantry 9-11 AM 

Preschool 8:15-12:00 ~ Afterschool 2:30-5:30 

thecoveobx Stay Connected  mountolivetumcmanteo mo_umc 

Anniversaries  
6: Ben & Elizabeth Gallop – 19 yrs.  
7: Johnny & Melva Garrison – 52 yrs.  

olivetkidsmanteo 

CoveOBX 

olivetkidsmanteo 

 

Blood Drive  

this Thursday 

Stop by the lobby after  
worship & register today! 
 

Hey everyone! I am doing a Blood Drive 
January 8th and I would love it if you all 
came to support me. Ever since I was 
young I wanted to donate blood and help 
those in hospitals because I have been 
both on the receiving end and the giving 
end. January is also when the Red Cross 
is trying to replenish their supplies after a 
decrease in donations over the holidays. 
Every donation counts. Thank you for 

your support. ~ Karynna Culpepper 

GriefShare Opportunity 

 

GriefShare will start this 
Thursday, January 9, 2020.  

 
Join others who understand what you’re 
going through as you navigate life and 

loss. Contact Peggy Snead or sign up on 
the sheet outside of the Church Office.  

Help . Hope . Support 

mailto:nschierer@mountolivetumc.org


     

 

Youth Praise:    

We will meet THIS EVENING at 4:30 PM.  

Resounding Praise:    

We will meet Thursday at 6:00 PM. 

Chancel Choir:    

We will meet this Thursday at 7:00 PM. 

 

 

No Youth Group Tonight!  

01/12– Youth Group: Youth Group resumes.  

Bring a friend. We’ll meet from 5-7.    

11/21- Youth Breakfast: Join us for breakfast.  

All middle and high school students welcome.  

Transportation is provided.   

 

Get Involved! 

What’s Up With The Youth? 

Children’s Ministry This Month  

Music Ministries 

olivetkidsmanteo 
Follow us! 

From the Food Pantry: 

The Pantry has been blessed with  
donations of dozens of eggs from a local 
farm. They have more to give, but need 
more cartons to get them safely to us.  

Only Styrofoam, as they can be properly  
sanitized. Drop cartons by the Pantry or in 
the Pantry box outside the church office. 

The Food Pantry Needs YOUR Help! 

The food pantry is looking  
for a few specific items.  

 

- Chips & Pretzels  - Granola Bars 
- Healthy Snacks    - Cookies 

 

Thank you for your help 

 

A Note from Stewardship 

Thank you to all who have responded with their  
Stewardship Pledge Cards for 2020. We continue to  
accept pledge cards, and we join your prayers as you 
pray over what God is leading you to give.  
We have received 41% of the 2020 budget. 

Pledges received to date: 71 totaling $268,938.00 
 

As we enter this new year  
consider these ways to give to Mount Olivet UMC 

Online anytime at mountolivetumc.org  

Using the QR code here 

Cash or check in the offering plate  
Bank online bill pay for a one-time gift 

 

If you are blessed during the new year consider an Extra Mile Offering toward the 
2020 Budget. Our budget is a road map of what we believe we will need in mission and 
ministry for the year; the staff and ministry teams of Mount Olivet are prayerfully and 
mindfully good stewards of God’s tithes and your offerings.  

Mark “Budget” on your check or cash envelope or online gift!  

Thank you to every-
one who purchased 
a special Christmas 
card or gave a  
donation to feed 

needy families in Costa Rica during this 
Christmas season. Laney started this  
journey during her mission trip to Costa  
Rica last summer. Since then, she has 
partnered with Strong Missions to keep this 
program going year round. She is feeding  
5 families monthly, and you can help.  
Contact Laney Waughtel or visit the bulletin 
board outside the church office for more  
Information about this wonderful ongoing 
mission.  

 

Sunday School:  
Join us Sundays at 9:45 am upstairs for a fun new  
program! 

Children’s Church:  

Come interact with the exciting Jesus Storybook Bible! 
Children’s Church meets after Children’s Moment next 
to the nursery. 

Faith Friends:  

Begins today Sunday, January 5th at 4:30pm for  

children K-5th grade!   

Pack bags with Food for Thought 

We will be packing bags on Thursday, January 9 at 10:00 AM. Join 
us off Airport Rd - we are past the NC Aquarium, look for our sign. We 

appreciate your prayers and support!  - Janice O’Neal, Coordinator  


